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Dear Senator Gorsek: 

Although Urban Growth Boundaries are a not hot topic of conversation here in our 

East Multnomah County Area, it is a critical discussion on a state-wide basis of land 

available for housing.    As you know housing is an absolute need here in our area 

and we are working as best we can we what land we have available.  However, there 

ae some areas where expansion of the UGB can make a substantial difference in 

available land.  We encourage your support of this measure SB1537 as a major 

piece of what we need to do to have land available for housing.  Thank you for a 

"yes" vote on this measure. 


